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Borough News
It's almost summer and that means TONS of events and activities in Castle

Shannon! Keep an eye out for some great local events in our community
and get outside and enjoy the sunshine! 

Subscribe to the Newsletter Now!
Email us at csboro@csboro.org to subscribe!

D.A.R.E. Graduates 2023

Summer Recreation Program

Summer Recreation will be held at Riehl Park this year from June 22nd -
July 27th. If you haven't signed up as an attendee or as a counselor, you

can find forms at the Municipal Center Offices. Please have your forms in
by Monday, June 19th at the latest! We look forward to seeing you there!

CSYA & Borough Golf Outing

Scan here 
to register online!

Congratulations to the Myrtle Elementary 5th Grade Class on their
graduation from the D.A.R.E. Program! Thank you to Officer Platt and

Officer Kalas for Drug Abuse Resistance Education (DARE) to our Myrtle
School 5th graders again this year, and to Officer Janeda for assisting in the

graduation ceremony and police car display!

Interested in sponsoring a hole? Reach out to Bryan
Gigliotti at csya-sports@hotmail.com or

bryg7200@gmail.com for more info!



The CSYA seasons are in full swing, from t-ball all the way up to
15u fastpitch and Pony baseball. The kids are having a blast and

the recent weather has cooperated nicely to allow Municipal
field to enjoy some amazing games to be played, all while the

fans get to sit back and enjoy some treats from our concession
stand. Our ballfield is in great shape and we just can't thank all
our sponsors enough! Come check some of them out as their

banners line our field and are run on our concession stand TV's.
There is a game happening almost every night, so if you are

looking for something fun to do head up to the ball field and
watch some kids rock the dirt! See you there!

June 2023

Castle Shannon News 

CSYA Team Play



Castle Shannon News 
June 2023

Library Events

Cost: $20 for AARP Members and $25 for Non-Members. Proof of
membership is required. Checks are preferred and can be made out to AARP.
Participants 55 and older may receive a 5% discount off of their car
insurance for completing this 4-Hour Refresher Class.
This class is recommended for those wanting to learn the effects of aging on
driving.

AARP Driver Safety Class (4-hour Refresher Course)
Thursday June 8th from 4:00-8:00pm

This is the 4-Hour Refresher Class - you must show proof that you have
completed an 8-hour AARP class in the past to take this refresher.

To register, please call the Library at 412-563-4552.

PLEASE BRING YOUR DRIVER’S LICENSE & AARP CARD (IF A MEMBER).
It is strongly suggested you arrive 15 minutes early.

Library Construction Updates

Dress for Success Mobile Boutique
Monday June 5th from 4:00-6:00pm

Dress for Success is coming to the Library and bringing their mobile
boutique filled with clothing and accessories suitable for WOMEN who

need interview, business or training attire. There is no cost for this service.

The bulk of our Library updates are completed! 
Enjoy reading a book outside in the new seating area!

Vegetable Gardening with Penn State Master Gardener Program
Tuesday June 13th from 7:00-8:00pm

Barb Kline from the Penn State Master Gardener Program will be at the
Library to talk about Vegetable Gardening! This class will cover the basics of
planning your vegetable garden, preparing the soil, selecting plant and seed

varieties (including hybrids and heirlooms), starting plants from seed,
planting, tending your plants, troubleshooting problems, harvesting,

extending the season, getting the most out of small plots, and putting the
garden to bed for the winter. 

Registration is required. Please call the Library at 412-563-4552, email the
Library at castleshannon@castleshannonlibrary.org or drop us a message

through Facebook.

For a full list of Library Events, visit their website at
castleshannonlibrary.org


